


St. Mary’s Church Bulletin 
Readings for Sunday October 13 

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

1st Reading: Wisdom 7.7-11 
2nd Reading: Hebrew 4.12-13 
Gospel:  Mark 10. 17-30 

 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK October 14 - 20 

Monday October 14 

Cancelled Mass  
 

Tuesday October 15 

Cancelled Mass 

Cancelled Adoration 
 

Wednesday October 16 

Cancelled Mass 

Cancelled Adoration 

Cancelled Mass  
 

Thursday October 17 

7:30 a.m. ╬ George and Loretta Pearson  

 / Rosemary and Clayton Connell 

5:30 p.m. Adoration 

7:00 p.m. ╬ Paul Skipworth / Pat, Mike O’Reilly and 

Family 
 

Friday October 18 

7:30 a.m. For Laura Nolte / Brigitte 

5:30 p.m. Adoration 
 

Saturday October 19 

9:00 a.m. ╬ Dick Boivin / Family 

9:30 a.m. – noon Adoration 

5:00 p.m. ╬ Mark and John Henley / Mary Eleanor and 

Family 
 

Sunday October 20  

9:00 a.m. ╬ Karen Stockley / Peter Jamieson and Family 

11:00 a.m. For the People of our Parish 
 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

Especially for Anne Meehan, Jean Cavanagh, Terry 

and Donna McNenly, Victoria Dlugosz, Ray Addley, 

Marg Wansbrough, Rylee Stewart, Kathleen 

Walden, Cathy and Tom Bushell, Nicole Lessard, 

Norm Forget, James Callaghan, Paul Bouwmeester, 

Charlene Ashmore, Norma Goller, Emma Junkin, Myrna 

Morgan, Paul Nicholls, Ron O'Connor, Suzanne 

O'Leary, Genevieve Rodrigues.   

May the Lord’s healing hand touch them. 

 

And for the deceased members of our parish 
 May they receive the gift of eternal life in heaven. 

 

PARISH OFFICE/RECTORY NEWS 

The office will be closed October 22nd and October 25th 

Rectory Verandah 
Please watch your step if you use the rectory verandah, 
the surface is uneven and slippery. Please feel free to 
access the parish office from the concrete paths. Thank 
you. 

A PRAYER OF THANKSGIVING 

Lord God, on this Thanksgiving, we ask your blessings on our 
families, our friends, our home, our health and the food we 
are about to eat.  

We thank you for the time 
together and the many gifts 
that you have given us. 

Help us to remember in this 
time of bounty those less fortunate. And may your love 
consume us all that we might share in your glory. Amen 

NEW PARISH  FACEBOOK  PAGE!! 

Our Parish has a new 
Facebook page! 

Check us out at: 

St. Mary’s Catholic 
Church Lindsay, 

https://www.facebook.com/ccstmary,  

or use the QR code. Follow us!  

OUR LADY FATIMA MASS & PROCESSION 

Join our final monthly Mass and Rosary Procession of the 
year to honour our Lady Fatima when she appeared to the 
three shepherd children at the Cova da Iria in Fátima, 
Portugal. Join us on Sunday Oct 13th – 10:15 a.m. 

SACRAMENTS 
FIRST COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION 

Details about the programs and session schedules are on 
the parish website: 
https://stmaryslindsay.ca/sacraments/#sacramental-prep   
Please direct any questions to the parish office. 
 
Did you miss the registration meetings? If you wish to 
enroll your child for First Communion or Confirmation 
there is still time. Please call the parish office or email at 
office@stmaryslindsay.ca 

RITE FOR CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS 

We are accepting registration for adults interested in 

becoming Catholic. Please contact the parish office for details 

about RCIA. Classes will start in October 2024. 

ALL SAINTS AND ALL SOULS DAY MASSES 

All Saints Day November 1st will be celebrated with 7:30am 

and 7:00pm mass. 

All Souls Day November 2nd will be honoured with mass at 

7:30am, 12 noon, and 7:00pm, mass intentions for All Souls 

Day will be collected in the All-Souls envelopes at the back of 

the Church, remember to write who the mass is for and 

include a donation. Thank you. 

 

CHILDREN'S LIBRARY 
Saint Mary's Children's Catholic Library is open and located 
in the Church under the Icon of Our Lady of Chesnakova.  
Please sign out books you borrow. 

We are currently accepting donations of any children's 
Catholic books and are in most need of Catholic board books.  

For more information please contact Beth Procter at 705-999-
1590 or supersweet_56@yahoo.com or Suzanne McCarthy 
at 705 324 5975 or suzanne_mccarthy@outlook.com. 

https://www.facebook.com/ccstmary
https://stmaryslindsay.ca/sacraments/%23sacramental-prep
mailto:office@stmaryslindsay.ca
mailto:supersweet_56@yahoo.com?subject=Children's%20Library
mailto:suzanne_mccarthy@outlook.com


ASSIST WITH CHILDREN’S LITURGY! 

Do you have arts and crafts ideas or interest in helping assist 
with children's liturgy during Mass? If so, please contact 
Cathy Twohey today at cathy.twohey@sympatico.ca 

VOLUNTEER SCREENING 

As Ministries get back together for another year this is a 
reminder for all Ministry/Group Leaders to make sure all 
volunteers have completed the Screening Process. All 
volunteers need to have a yellow "Volunteer Screening Form" 
completed and on file. Any volunteers dealing with children, 
elderly, money, seeing parishioners outside of the Church 
and some positions of administration need to have a Criminal 
Record Check on file and updated every 5 years. Please 
ensure all volunteers have completed their forms and are 
updated. Forms can be obtained from the office. Information 
can be obtained from Mary or Bob La Salle (705-324-8568 
rjlasalle123@gmail.com). 

LEGION OF MARY – ROSARY 

Please join us in Victoria Park on Tuesdays at 11am to pray 
Our Lady’s Rosary. Everyone is most welcome! 

FALL CLEAN UP WITH ST. THOMAS STUDENTS 

St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic Secondary School is 
launching “Service with Seniors,” a community/school 
connection in which senior students at the school help seniors 
in the community with their outdoor fall clean-up needs on 
Tuesday morning, October 29, 2024. Do you know someone 
who could use a hand with yard work and seasonal 
maintenance? For more details or to sign up, please contact 
St. Thomas Aquinas at 705.878.4117 or email Kendra 
kwillis@pvnccdsb.on.ca or Peter pbagnall@pvnccdsb.on.ca 

HANDICRAFT HOLY LAND CHRISTIANS 

On the weekend of October 12-13, we will 
welcome our special guest Jonelly from 
Sebastien Cardinal's team, representing 
"Handicraft Holy Land Christians", who after all 

the masses will briefly address the issues and concerns 
regarding the Christian presence in the Holy Land. 
Christians in the Holy Land graciously ask your support 
through conscience prayers and will have many unique hand 
carved olive wood religious art pieces made by these families 
in Bethlehem available for purchase after every mass. 
Proceeds of the sales generate much needed employment for 
our Christian brothers and sisters in Bethlehem. 
May God Bless you for your generosity, for you help and for 
your prayers." 

Cash, debit, credit cards and cheque will be accepted.  
You can visit and support us at www.HolylandChristians.ca 

LUNCH AND LEARN 

October 20, 2024 – 12:30 p.m. St. Mary's School Gym 
Speaker: Angelina Steenstra from Silent No More.  
Silent No More is an awareness campaign to make the public 
aware of the devastation abortion brings to women and men. 
The campaign seeks to expose and heal the secrecy and 
silence surrounding the emotional and physical pain of 
abortion and bring those who have suffered from the decision 
to have an abortion to a path of healing. RSVP by Oct 15th if 
you are coming for count of how many. Lunch Provided. 
Contact Lorie Carnochan 705-320-9913 or Rosemary Connell 
705-879-5360 

BOOKS UNDER THE TREES 
(Sunday mornings weather permitting) 
OCTOBER 20th ALL books 5 dollars 

HOMEBOUND PARISHIONERS 

If you have a family member or friend that is not able to come 
to church and would like to go to confession and receive Holy 
Communion, please call the rectory at 705-324-4828 and 
someone will go and visit them. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

Why not Join the Knights of Columbus!? 
We are just a group of guys that quietly focus on helping our 
community and our parish in anyway we can. 
Looking around our parish it is Knights helping as ushers, 
serving at Mass, serving at Funerals, and any thing else we 
can do when called upon. 
For more information contact Dale Darroch 705-308-8265, 
Tim Brasier 705-308-7793, Marty Sclisizzi 416-988-6027 or 
Dave Forget 705-328-3330 

"SOCK"TOBER IS HERE!! 

Donations of NEW socks for Men /Women/Children are 
being accepted for the Homeless, SVDP Christmas Baskets 
and Fort Hope Mission. Please place them in totes at the 
church entrances.  Thank you!! 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

A big thank you from the SSVP for your continued support for 
our monthly collection and our ongoing works. 

Milk Bags – Please ensure that the donated milk bags are 
clean and dry. 
 
Christmas Cheer – Adopt-a-family info will likely be available 
by November 10. If you wish to sponsor a family, contact 
Glenda Klein at 705-340-5357. 
Information will be available near end of October for the be-
an-angel program. 

ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 

Bottle Drive: St. Mary's Parking Lot - Sat. Oct.19th. 
10:00am-12:00pm, Clean beer, wine & alcohol containers 
accepted. Please support our recycling initiative. 

Parish Christmas Bazaar: Sat., Nov. 2nd, 10a.m.-3 p.m. 
St. Mary's School Hall. Tea room $15 Payable at the door. 

SUPPORT CARDS 

Sales this week:  $8,415 Profit this week:  $420 
Sales to date:  $4,725,750 Profit to date:  $248,299 

Whenever you buy a gift card, you are donating 5% to our 
Property Maintenance fund. Gift cards will be available at the 
Rectory Office, by request. Only cash and cheque payments 
are accepted. Gift cards are available from the following 
stores and denominations: 

DONATIONS TO YOUR PARISH 

Offertory $5,655 
Preauthorized offering  $2,298 

Total $7,953 
Thank you parishioners who are using Pre-authorized offering 
System and Canadahelps.org.  Please contact the parish 
office for donation options: email office@stmaryslindsay.ca or 
phone 705-324-4828, thank you. 
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Press release 

For immediate release 

 

 

The Archbishop of Toronto elevated to the College of Cardinals 

 

OTTAWA, 6 October, 2024 — Today, Pope Francis announced a Consistory for the creation of 

20 new Cardinals from around the world to be held in Vatican City on 8 December 2024 (Feast of 

the Immaculate Conception). The Most Reverend Francis Leo, Archbishop of Toronto, is among 

those who will be elevated to the College of Cardinals and will become the 18th Cardinal in the 

history of the Catholic Church in Canada. With this appointment, Canada will now have five 

Cardinals, with the four others being: His Eminence Gérald Cyprien Cardinal Lacroix, Archbishop 

of Quebec and Primate of Canada, His Eminence Thomas Cardinal Collins, Archbishop Emeritus 

of Toronto, His Eminence Marc Cardinal Ouellet, Archbishop Emeritus of Quebec and Prefect 

Emeritus of the Dicastery for Bishops, and His Eminence Michael F. Cardinal Czerny, S.J., Prefect 

of the Dicastery for Promoting Integral Human Development. 

 

Cardinal-elected Francis Leo was born in Montreal in 1971. He began his journey into the 

priesthood by enrolling at the Grand Séminaire de Montréal in 1990 and was ordained as a priest 

for the Archdiocese on 14 December 1996. Following his ordination, he served in various parishes 

in Montreal until 2006, when he was invited to study at the Pontifical Ecclesiastical Academy in 

Rome. This led him to the Diplomatic Service of the Holy See where he worked in various 

Apostolic Nunciatures across the world from 2006 to 2012. In January 2012, Pope Benedict XVI 

honored him with the title of Monsignor and appointed him as Chaplain of His Holiness.  

 

Cardinal-elect Leo taught theology and philosophy at the Grand Séminaire de Montréal, and 

provided spiritual guidance to seminarians. In 2015, he became the General Secretary of the 

Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB), a role he held until 2021. 

 

On 1 February 2022, he was appointed Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia for the 

Archdiocese of Montreal. On 16 July 2022, Pope Francis appointed him Auxiliary Bishop of 

Montreal, and his episcopal ordination took place on 12 September 2022. He became the 

Archbishop of Toronto on 11 February 2023. 

 

Cardinal-elect Leo holds advanced degrees in Canon Law from Lateran University, Diplomacy 

and International Law, and a Doctorate in Systematic Theology from the University of 

Dayton/IMRI, specializing in Mariology. He also has a Licentiate in Philosophy, a Diploma in 

Classical Studies from the Université de Montréal, and a Graduate Certificate in Spiritual Direction 

from the Aquinas Institute of Theology. His teaching experience spans several countries, including 

Canada, Australia, and the United States.  
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PROT. N. 501/2024/c 
 

 

 
TO PRESIDENTS OF ECUMENICAL COMMISSIONS OF EPISCOPAL CONFERENCES  

AND OF SYNODS OF EASTERN CATHOLIC CHURCHES 

 

 

Dear Brother in Christ, 

It is my pleasure to write to you regarding the 2025 Week of Prayer for Christian Unity. You 

will find enclosed the original English text, together with French, Portuguese and Spanish translations 

of the material for 2025. In the coming weeks, versions in other languages will also be available on the 

DPCU website (www.christianunity.va).  

The theme of the 2025 Week of Prayer for Christian Unity is based on a text from the Gospel of St 

John: “Do you believe this” (John 11:26). The prayers and reflections were prepared by the brothers and 

sisters of the monastic community of Bose in northern Italy. As usual, an international team appointed 

jointly by the DPCU and the Faith and Order Commission of the WCC worked with the drafters to 

finalise the materials. 

As you will know, 2025 marks the 1,700th anniversary of the Council of Nicaea, the first 

Ecumenical Council. This commemoration provides a unique opportunity to reflect on and celebrate the 

common faith of Christians, as expressed in the Creed formulated during this Council. The Week of 

Prayer for Christian Unity 2025 offers an invitation to draw on this shared heritage and to enter more 

deeply into the faith that unites all Christians. Let us pray that the grace we implore as Catholics during 

the Jubilee year will also be poured out in our ecumenical endeavours, giving new impetus to the paths 

of reconciliation between all believers in Christ. 

The materials include an introduction to the theme, an ecumenical worship service, a selection of 

short readings and prayers for each day of the week. Because of the ecumenical significance of the year 

2025, short patristic texts, mostly dating from the first millennium, were also included, in order to 

provide an insight into Christian reflection at that time, and to help situate the Council of Nicaea’s 

definitions in the contexts that gave rise to them and those that were influenced by them. The resources 

can be drawn upon in many ways, and are intended for use not only during the Week of Prayer for 

Christian Unity, but throughout 2025.  

The DPCU requests that you bring these resources to the attention of those responsible for 

coordinating Week of Prayer for Christian Unity events. We strongly encourage regional or local 

adaptation of the material, so that it may effectively address the local religious, social and cultural 

context. It is also hoped that the material will be adapted and made available to groups and associations 

of young people. This process will provide a further valuable opportunity for collaboration between 

Christians at the local level.  

With every good wish, and in appreciation of your efforts for the cause of Christian Unity, I remain 

Yours sincerely in Christ, 

 

 

 

 

 Flavio Pace 

Secretary 

Encl.: WPCU 2025 EN | ES | FR | PT 

E Civitate Vaticana, die 23 May 2024 
 

DICASTERIUM 

AD CHRISTIANORUM UNITATEM FOVENDAM 

http://www.christianunity.va/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement by the Most Rev. William T. McGrattan, 

Bishop of Calgary and CCCB President, 

to the Catholic Faithful in Canada, 

inviting them to pray and fast for peace 

 

 

 

During this month of October dedicated to Mary, and especially today on the Feast of Our Lady of the 

Rosary, at a time when there continues to be so much violence between peoples and nations in the Middle 

East (and elsewhere), I invite all Catholics in Canada to take up Pope Francis’ invitation to pray and fast 

for peace.  

Prayer is a most powerful instrument, capable of healing division, changing hearts, opening minds, and 

bringing new beginnings to situations which seem impossible. Mary, who bears the title Queen of Peace, is 

a powerful intercessor who, likewise desiring peace among all peoples and nations, brings our prayers and 

petitions to God and makes them more effective.  

Fasting, in this context, provides a special way by which to join ourselves to the suffering of others, in 

solidarity with them, as well as to the sufferings endured by Christ during his Passion and Crucifixion. We 

may think, as we fast, of the many forms of human suffering that are associated with war and all forms of 

violence, and thereby strengthen the earnestness and concreteness of our prayers.      

As we pray and fast for peace, let us also seek in our own lives to become instruments of peace wherever 

we live, taking inspiration from the beautiful and famous poem of Saint Francis of Assisi, “Lord, make me 

an instrument of your peace.” It is in welcoming dialogue, embracing forgiveness, and supporting efforts 

to foster justice and reconciliation, that such steps help to create a society where all people can flourish in 

the way that God intended. 

 

 

 

7 October 2024 
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Maribel Mayorga 

Director of Communications 

Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB) 

Email: communications@cccb.ca 

Telephone: 613-241-9461, ext. 225 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 


